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"New academic year - new approaches, a Year of New
Opportunities"
With the purpose of being aware of the health and social status of students during today's pandemic
period, Director of the Karshi branch of TIIAME Z. Mukimov organized online meeting "New academic year -
new approaches, a Year of New Opportunities" with the 2nd year students in order to inform them about
the educational process in 2020/2021 academic year.He told the students not to waste the most of their
free time, work on themselves, stay up to date with the latest developments in the educational process,
and share innovative ideas with their teachers online. 

During the open discussion, the students addressed their questions, problems and suggestions directly to
the head of the branch. The Director answered all the questions and wished them good luck in their
studies. It should be noted that such a meeting will be held with all students of the faculty according to the
schedule.
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